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Dubbed the Doctor of the Dirt when he first appeared with Rampaging Roy Slaven’s alter ego John Doyle on Sydney’s ABC 702 radio station in 1992, Angus has carved a niche as a multi media horticultural evangelist. He is an award winning horticulturist, author, television presenter and broadcaster who also creates new varieties of Australian plants in his spare time. His Bush Gems kangaroo paws have been grown by the millions around the world in places as diverse as Israel, Colombia and South Korea. Angus Stewart has been a regular on the iconic Gardening Australia TV program since 2004 and has also written hundreds of magazine articles for a wide variety of titles including Gardening Australia, Belle, Better Homes and Gardens and Organic Gardener. He has written a number of books on Australian 
plants including the award winning best seller Creating an Australian Garden.
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	Friday 

11 April
	Bronte Garden at 78 – 80 Genevieve Road, Bullaburra.   Gold coin donation appreciated.
	Nil cost
	Viewing from 10.30am.  Own transport required.

	Saturday 

12 April


	The 9th Plant Collectors’ Fair, Hawkesbury Race Course, Richmond.  Early start with plenty of time to browse and shop, then a light lunch at the Norman Lindsay Gallery.


	Cost

$38
	Departure 7am

	Thursday

8 May

	Autumn Garden Ramble after general meeting.  The address will be issued at the meeting.  
	Nil cost


	Following the general meeting



	Friday 

9 May
	The Australian Plantbank.  We have had many requests for this outing.  The cost includes the guided tour of $16.  Lunch will be at Melaleuca House where we have previously enjoyed a lovely lunch.  There may be a stop at Flower Power for some retail therapy before heading home.
	$42
	Departure 9.30
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10th April 2014 Edition No. 270








FromThe President…….





We are now well into the autumn and the colours that we are fortunate enough to experience here in the Mountains are reaching their peak. We only hope that the storms that we have been getting lately do not reduce our enjoyment of the season.





Today is the last day for nominations for the new Committee to be elected at our next meeting in May, which will also include our AGM. Forms are available today for those who wish to nominate. Please also note the revised Constitution will also be considered at the AGM and a draft is available on our website for your consideration.





Your committee has recommended a change in the Financial Year from 1 May – 30 April to 1 July – 30 June which, if adopted, will mean that membership renewals due in May 2014 will offer a once-off 14 months’ membership to 30 June 2015.





Three new members were accepted at last week’s committee meeting which means that total membership is now 115, making Wentworth Falls Garden Club one of the largest in the BM Zone. Thanks to Barry for his excellent work in the computerisation of membership records. He is presently adding email addresses to these and would welcome your advice and approval before including in the club records. As always, these will remain confidential and be used only for communication purposes within the club.


Good Gardening.





Henry





The Guest Speaker for today is Angus Stewart.





�    Dates for Your Diary





Guest Speakers


Today’s Meeting


10 April: 











Next Meeting:             


8 May:


�
Angus Stewart


Horticulturalist, Author, T.V. Presenter and Broadcaster


“Western Australian Wildflowers”





Bill Avery 


Show Garden Owner


Developing and preparing a festival garden			 





�
�






Club Information


All members and visitors are asked to sign in upon arrival.





Members are asked to wear their club name badges to all club meetings, tours and functions.  To take part in club functions and tours you must be a bona-fide club member





General Meetings are held on the 2nd Thursday of each month, from January to November at the Wentworth Falls School of Arts Theatre, Adele Ave (cnr Great Western Hwy) Wentworth Falls.  Meetings commence at 9.45 and finish around noon.  The Library and Plant Stall are open before the meeting and at morning tea. $5 entry fee.





Joining fee is $30.  Thereafter annual subscription is $20.  





For Club Welfare matters contact Anne Tout on


Ph: 4757 3188.





             Morning Tea 


Today:   Bernadette Heckford & Christine            


                                                            Caton





8 May:   Barbara Wakefield & Chris Newland





If you are unable to come on your rostered day, please call Jane Blackshaw on 4757 2887





Club Secretary: 


Janice Light.  Ph: 4782 2481


Wentworth Falls Garden Club, PO Box 37


Wentworth Falls NSW 2782


� HYPERLINK "http://www.wentworthfallsgardenclub.com" �www.wentworthfallsgardenclub.com�











